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THE SAFETY OF THE USERS OF THESE PLAY 
AREAS IS THE PARISH COUNCIL’S PRIMARY 
CONCERN.  
SOME OF THE PLAY EQUIPMENT HAS BEEN 
REMOVED IN LINE WITH GUIDANCE FROM HM 
GOVERNMENT, THE REGISTER OF PLAY 
INSPECTORS AND THE PARISH COUNCIL’S 
INSURANCE PROVIDER. THIS HAS BEEN DONE TO 
HELP ENSURE SOCIAL DISTANCING. 
UNLIKE COMMERCIAL PARKS WE DO NOT HAVE 
THE RESOURCES TO STAFF ALL PLAY AREAS. WE 
THEREFORE RELY ON YOU TO HELP ENSURE THE 
PLAY AREAS REMAIN OPEN BY LOOKING AFTER 
YOURSELVES, THE SAFETY OF YOUR CHLDREN 
AND OBSERVING THE GUIDANCE THAT IS POSTED. 
WITH A SLIGHT RISE IN COVID-19 INFECTIONS 
REPORTED IN OXFORDSHIRE WE WOULD LIKE TO 
REMIND EVERYONE OF THE IMPORTANCE OF 
OBSERVING THE GUIDANCE AND CAPACITY 
NUMBERS STATED. IT IS ONLY WITH YOUR 
COOPERATION THAT THESE PLAY AREAS CAN 
REMAIN OPEN. 

THE PARISH COUNCIL THANKS YOU FOR YOUR 
COOPERATION. 


